Ground Zero Update

Prince Charles and Camilla Visit WTC Site
Charles, Prince of Wales and next in line for the British Throne visited the WTC site on Tuesday with his wife Camilla, Duchess of Cornwall.  In New York on their first official visit to the U.S. as a couple, Charles and Camilla paid their respects at Ground Zero and dedicated a memorial park at Hanover Square to the 67 British Citizens who died in the attacks.  At the reception for the memorial, Charles noted the outpouring of American support after the July 7 London Transit bombings, which killed 56 people.  "Both our nations have been united by grief and strengthened by the support we have given each other," Charles is quoted in an article from the Bergen Record which offers more details of the royal visit. 

http://www.voicesofsept11.org/artman/publish/WTC/article_002154.php
WTC Memorial Landscape Architect to answer questions online

Peter Walker, the landscape architect working with Michael Arad on the World Trade Center Memorial, will chat live with visitors on the WTC Memorial Foundation website next Tuesday, November 8th at 12pm EST. He will answer questions on topics ranging from his approach to landscape design to the tree selection process for the Memorial to your specific landscape challenges. Simply go to the Foundation’s homepage at http://www.buildthememorial.org/ and click on the chat link to the hour-long discussion.  For a biography of Peter Walker with descriptions of his past projects, please click here. http://www.voicesofsept11.org/artman/publish/WTC/information/article_002157.php
NIST to follow up on Twin Towers Report
The National Institutes of Safety and Technology released their final report on the Twin Towers collapse last week.  The report, which totals over 10,000 pages, is available in an executive summary on the NIST website.  Some members of Congress and safety advocates criticized the report for lacking concrete recommendations for future buildings and for failing to strike a balance between safety and cost concerns.  Click here http://www.voicesofsept11.org/artman/publish/Preparedness/article_002144.php to read testimony given before Congress by Sally Regenhard of the Skyscraper Safety Campaign. http://www.skyscrapersafety.org/  NIST has promised to work towards integrating the recommendations into building codes.  

